
On the 11th November 2017, Mass will be held at Mercy International Centre as we 
recall the anniversary of the death of Catherine McAuley and remember all those 
who have walked the path of Mercy.  

All are invited to submit the names of those who have died in the past year so that 
they can be remembered in a special way at this Mass.  (Click on this link for the 
submission form).  At the end of the Mass the names will be placed at the grave of 
Catherine.  A live webcam will be available between 9am and 5pm (Dublin time) for 
anyone to make a virtual visit to the grave to pray for those who have died.  
Click here to view the live feed.

Members of our Mercyworld who are in Dublin on the 11th November are warmly 
invited to join the staff at Mercy International Centre, at 10am for Mass.  If you are 
able to come please let Madeleine know on (01) 661 8061 or at
receptionist@mercyinternational.ie 

In her last moments, Catherine McAuley 
directed that the Sisters would have a good 
cup of tea together in the community room, 
after she had gone, so it is fitting that Mass 
will be followed by a “Good Cup of Tea” 
event.  More information about such events 
is available at this link.

https://goo.gl/forms/b6CKEh156E5ihkHo2
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Oha11_bDEWc
mailto:receptionist%40mercyinternational.ie%20?subject=11%20Nov%20RSVP%20
http://mercyworld.org/the_centre/igct.cfm?loadref=233

